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NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2023 
 

As another year is coming to an end, we would like to wish all our 
members a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope to 

see you at one of our events in the coming year. 
 

   THE LAST EVENT OF THE YEAR:  Great News, after the success of the Late 
Summer Walk, we have arranged for The Winter Breed Walk to take place at the same 
venue, as it was a great success and enjoyed by everyone who attended. 
 
VENUE:   Blewbury village, Post Code OX11 9HB (By Savages Nursery) 
DATE:    28th December 2023 
START TIME:  10:30 am 
 
Please come along, have a lovely walk with loads (hopefully) other redheads and meet 
their owners as well.  Don’t forget to remind them that there is the Style Acre tearoom 
where Tea, Coffee and cakes etc can be purchased for their enjoyment and maybe a 
titbit or two for you.  Also don’t forget if you have a friend that is not an IT, they can come 
along as an Honorary Irish Terrier for the day.  Again the £2.00 per IT that we collect will 
be donated to Style Acre Charity. 
 
Look below at the fun had at the earlier walk, you can see many more pictures that were 
posted on our Facebook page.  This was the first time at this venue, and many thanks 
must go to Ann & Paul Karau for all their assistance in speaking with the people at Style 
Acre to arrange this event. 

 

  
 



We will keep you informed of all our upcoming events in 2024, please check our website 
site, facebook page and look out for future news letters were we will keep you upto date 
with all events and any news. 
 
If you have any suggestions of an event that you would like us to possibly try and arrange 
please let us know and we will see what can be done.  Also if you have any 
news/information that you feel you would like to inform all the members of let us know 
and we can include in future News Letters. 
 
 
Events Planned For 2024: 

 
Sunday 26th May 2024 Open Show – in conjunction with Bath Championship Show 
(2 shows on the same day, only one lot of travel costs) 
 
Saturday 5th October 2024 Championship Breed Show – Steventon Village Hall 
 
Sunday 1st December 2024 Members Limited Breed Show – Steventon Village 
Hall 
 
TBC Spring Breed Walk – Blewbury Village  (Extra event if you are interested) let   
us know at the Winter Walk 2023 
 
TBC Summer Breed Walk – Blewbury Village 
 
TBC December 2024 Winter Breed Walk – Blewbury Village  
 
We are continuing to try and re-arrange another walk in Windsor Great Park (these 
were very well attended pre Covid), but this is proving very difficult, if we are 
successful we will do this during the summer months, as there are no facilities 
except when the Post Office in the park is open during the summer. 
 
Are you a member? If not why not join and become a member of the Society, our 
membership form can be down loaded from our website, where you will also find 
details of the costs and where to send your completed forms.  Again we hope to 
see many of you on 28th December 2023. 

 
    

 


